
g3SAIGON IS OUSTING 
3 MORE NEWSMEN 

CN.1 SAIGON, South Vietnam, 
C.,* Aug. 26 (UN) — The South 
"--" Vietnamese Government has 

asked three more foreign news- 
men to leave Saigon. 

cn 	Alan Dawson, Saigon bureau 
cg manager of United Press Inter-

national, was asked to leave 
1::  Friday. Two Japanese newspa->- per correspondents, Yoshibisa 

Komori of Mainichi and Hiroaki 
asked to leave. 

Government officials have 
made clear that all newsmen 
assigned to Saigon before the 
April 30 take-over by the new 
administration will be asked 
to leave eventually. 

At least seven other news-
men, three Japanese, two 
French, one American and one 
British, have so far not been 
to leave. 

Although final plans have 
not yet been made known, of-
ficials have told newsmen they 
intend to allow foreign corre-
spondents to reside and work 
in Vietnam in the future. 

A Foreign Ministry official 
told Mr. Dawson that United 
Press International would be 
permitted to remain open using 
the bureau's Vietnamese news-
men. 
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